
6. INTRODUCTION TO THE “SAFE CYCLING TO SCHOOL” PROJECT

The Board received information on the “Safe Cycling to School” project and in particular the work
currently being undertaken in the Burnside High/Cobham Intermediate area.  Possible solutions to
identified problem spots were presently being worked on and design solutions would be submitted to
an early meeting of the new Board.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


